 Elaine Lagerblade
360.270.2282

fbs-elaine@live.com
September 19, 2018


Dear Human Resource Manager;
I am interested in the position for Accounting Supervisor that has been posted on Indeed. I believe that Braun Northwest can benefit from my vast experience. 
I am proficient in a variety of industries; manufacturing, contracting and medical to name a few. I have proven my ability to multi task with a single entity or multiple entities. I am knowledgeable on a variety of accounting/office software and have excellent time management skills.
I have proven to be very organized and detailed. I have the ability to initiate and show direction to complete projects as required. I believe that with my education and experience, I would be a good candidate for Braun Northwest.
I would like to thank you for taking the time to review my resume during your busy schedule. I look forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely yours, 
Elaine Lagerblade


